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Moorside Community Primary School                                                                                                      

Beaconsfield Street

Newcastle upon Tyne

NE4 5AW

Telephone: 0191 272 0239

Email: admin@moorside.newcastle.sch.uk                                     

Head Teacher: L Hall

Email: linda.hall@moorside.newcastle.sch.uk

8th December 2017
Dear Parents/Carers,

Firstly, we are very pleased to announce the publication of our new school website at http://www.moorside.newcastle.sch.uk/
We hope you find it informative and useful. If you have any comments, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Also, as mentioned in our recent newsletter, on Monday 11th December, our children from Reception to Year 6 will be attending a performance of Jack and the Beanstalk, a pantomime which is taking place at Times Square near the Centre for Life.
This has been made possible by a very generous donation of free tickets by the production company. Tickets would normally start at £18 so this is indeed a very generous donation. 
The following is a brief description of what Jack and the Beanstalk is about:
“An enchanting tale of rags to riches, fearsome giants, castles in the clouds and the odd golden egg thrown in for good measure, Jack and the Beanstalk will dazzle North East audiences with larger than life sets, costumes and plenty of panto magic”.
The performance starts at 10am and the children will be walking there so please make sure they are dressed appropriately with coats, hats and gloves. They will be returning to school in time for their dinner.
Please ensure that your child arrives promptly at school on a daily basis.
Yours sincerely,
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Linda Hall
Head Teacher
